
 
 
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
FROM: Patty Flanagan, Show Director  
 
DATE:  December 11, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: 2025 Florida RV SuperShow Wash Permits 
 
Greetings From Tampa Bay,  

 

I hope you and your families had a wonderful Thanksgiving Holiday.  
 

The 2025 Florida RV SuperShow is rapidly approaching with a little over a month to-go until we 
open to the public. I’m sure you are working hard to get ready to begin working in roughly two 
weeks.  

 

The Florida RV Trade Association Registration office opens Monday, December 30, 2024 at 
8am. Manufactures will begin staging units at this time.  

 

In partnership with the Florida State Fairgrounds, we have made some updates to the Wash 
Permit program. The cost of the permits for the 2025 Florida RV SuperShow will be $300.00. As 
with all exhibitors, each vendor will have to produce a certificate of insurance in adherence with 
the Florida RV Trade Associations guidelines. This in conjunction with your Wash Permit 
payment must be received and approved prior to your company bringing equipment to the 
Florida State Fairgrounds.   
  

I ask that you reach out with myself or Cole Costello to arrange delivery of your equipment and 
assignment of your designated wash space.  

Patty Flanagan: (813) 318-1487 cell   pattyf@frvta.org 
Cole Costello:   (813) 709-5376 cell  colec@frvta.org 
FRVTA State Office: (813) 741-0488 
 

Attached you will find the link to the 2025 Florida RV SuperShow Wash Permit Application.  
 

We look forward to working with you to make this the best 40TH SuperShow.  
 

Wishing you all a very safe and happy Holiday Season!  
 
 
 
Patty Flanagan  
 


